
 

 

 
March 11, 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
As part of the district’s training and preparation for the New Jersey Student Learning Assessment (NJSLA), Brass 
Castle School will be conducting an Infrastructure Trial Run on Thursday, March 12, 2020 for grade 6, only.  This 
activity will help to ensure our schools’ technology access and capabilities are running effectively and efficiently 
during state assessment administration.  Students will also have the opportunity to practice using the TestNav 
software prior to actual testing dates.  This is only a trial run and students’ performance on practice sessions 
will not be recorded.   
 
As a reminder, the NJSLAs for our district are scheduled as follows: 

• Math and Language Arts (Grades 3 – 6) 
o May 4th – May 8th (Grades 3 & 4) 
o May 11th – May 15th (Grades 5 & 6) 
o May 18th – May 29th (Makeup Sessions) 

• Science (5th Grade Only) 
o May 18th – May 19th (Grade 5) 
o May 20th – May 29th (Makeup Sessions) 

 
As always, please contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs. Jessica L. Garcia, Principal Brass Castle School 
 
 


